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Kids Kabin - Lord Deramore’s Wrap around care
Update Autumn Term 2 - Staff Changes

1st November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

I would just like to keep you all up to date with what is happening at Kids Kabin this term
regarding some staff changes.

Helen will be leaving us to start a new job, unfortunately her new hours mean she is unable to
continue working at Kids Kabin, her last week with us will be week commencing 1st November
(this week). Helen has been an invaluable part of our team for just over 10 years, we will all be
very sad to see her leave but we wish her all the best in her new career.

Helen’s last day will be Friday 5th November. | know the children and staff will miss her very
much and we will make sure she has a memorable last week with us, | know she will come back
to visit when she can.

Connor is now at University so he will no longer be working at the Breakfast club, but he will still
be working three days a week at the After School Club.

We have two new staff members who will be working at the Breakfast and After School Club.
We have welcomed Aimee over the past couple of weeks and from week commencing 8th
November we will also welcome Sarah to the Breakfast and After School Club team.

Your Kids Kabin team from 8th November 2021 will be:

Adele - Manager

Debbie - Deputy Manager

Amanda - Breakfast club assistant manager / playworker

Connor, Aimee and Sarah - playworkers

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of all the staff at kids Kabin to thank you all for your
continued support. Please get in touch if you have any queries at: Kidskabins@gmail.com

Kind Regards,

Adele Ross
Manager



